
From: Chalmer Dettler [mailto:cdfmbank@utma.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 9:49 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments 
 
The new premium assessments are outrageous! 
 
Let the institutions that got us in this mess shoulder the burden. 
 
Shouldn’t this be risk-based, rather than across-the-board? 
 
          CHALMER DETTLER, PRESIDENT 
   FARMERS AND MERCHANTS STATE BANK 
816 Third Street, Langdon, ND 58249 
701-256-5431       701-256-3838(FAX) 
        cdfmbank@utma.com 

                 


